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e
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From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 9:16 AM
To: Donna Johnson
Subject: 105 w Jackson

Donna,

It is okay to issue a permit for 105 West Jackson Blvd. The only permit they can be issued at this time is an
electrical permit. | told them that if they were doing any additional work that they would need to get a zoning
permit from the Town. | apologize for the delay response | meant to send this to you earlier.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



